
        
Sunday 16th October 2022                        Parish Newsletter 

 Mon -Fri  10am & 5.45pm,  Saturday 10am & 6pm (vigil)  
Sunday      8am, 10.30am & 12 noon.  
Confessions  -   Saturdays after 10am Mass.  
  

The Cathedral Shop is open daily from 10.30am to 12.30pm Mon to Sat. .  There is a wide 
selection of Mass Cards available to buy , candles and other religious goods. 

Recent Baptisms  

We welcome to God’s 

Family Jidenna Anyalechi 

who was baptised last  

Saturday.     

Reflection:   
Today’s Gospel might be a good starting point for us. Might Jesus be asking us 
to ‘unclutter’ our notion of God?  
A kind of attic clear out, where we blow away the dust of years gone, archive 
the hurts which have scarred us,  bin the pettiness which so often shapes us, so 
that only one box remains, labelled ‘God’ and containing the simple,  
uncomplicated, truth that God is Love and nothing else, and that Love gives of 
itself always and completely, drawing  us to ‘a friend’ who never leaves us and 
always cares for us.  

Split the Pot 

Congratulations to  
 John Lillis winner of 
last weekend’s draw.  

(9/10).  Split the Pot Envelopes are 
available at the back of the church.   

Eucharistic Adoration 

Eucharistic Adoration takes place 

here in the Cathedral on Fridays 

from 3.30pm to 5.30pm . If you 

would like to participate please 

contact Lily in the Church Shop. 

Limerick Historical Society Lecture 

Our first lecture for this season is on Tuesday next October 18th at 8 p.m in Christ 
Church Methodist Hall, 51 O’Connell Street (near The White House Pub). 

Lecture by John Flannery on Michael Collins and Limerick. Remember the New ven-

ue: Christ Church Methodist Hall  

Visit our New Facebook Page Limerick Historical Society (Ireland)  

 World Mission Sunday 
Takes place next Sunday 23rd October.   
Envelopes are available at the back of  
the Church.  
Please return next weekend. 
 
Thank you for your support . 

      

https://www.facebook.com/groups/www.limerickhistoricalsociety.ie/


 

Cathedral Place, Limerick.  V94 H521 

 Telephone: 061-414624,  Emergency No: 087-2589279,  

email: admin@stjohnscathedrallimerick.com 

Clinical Pastoral Education (CPE)  

Will be offered on an on-going basis at University Hospital Kerry from January 2023.  CPE can be used as  
preparation for pastoral ministry in many different settings, for discernment, faith formation, sabbatical.  It 
 involves three components - education, supervision and clinical placement.  If you feel this is something worth 
exploring, please contact Dr Margaret Naughton at 066-7184000 or email naughtonmargaret@yahoo.com to begin 
the conversation. 

***************************************************** 

World Mission Sunday 23rd October 2022 

World Mission Sunday is the Holy Father’s annual appeal for spiritual and financial support so that the life-giving 
work of overseas mission and missionaries can continue. It always falls on the second last Sunday in October, 
meaning this year it will be celebrated over the weekend of Sunday 23rd October and is coordinated in Ireland by 
Missio Ireland. 

All offerings made on behalf of World Mission Sunday become part of the Holy Father’s Universal Solidarity Fund. 
This Fund supports missionary activities in over 1,100 young dioceses, mostly in Africa, Asia, and Latin America. As 
young dioceses grow, so do their needs. On top of this, they are often found in remote areas devastated by conflict 
or natural disasters. The Universal Solidarity Fund provides aid so that missionaries can continue to go to these 
places to share the love of God. 

Every year to enhance World Mission Sunday celebrations, Missio Ireland prepare the Mission Month Pack. These 
resources are designed to help individuals, parishes and communities celebrate not just World Mission Sunday, but 
the entire month of October. 

Feel free to use and share these resources with your wider community in any way you wish – in person, from the 
pulpit, on your website, or over social media! 

Access the Resources www.missio.ie/mission-month/   Donate to Missio Ireland www.missio.ie/donate/ 
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